Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science
NMFC/DEP-68/AUG2024 8™ August 2024
Notice

(For First, Second and Third Year BAMMOQO)

Learners are hereby informed that the Department of BAMMC has organised a
seminar titled "Fake News and fact check- is it also a cyber crime?", on

Tuesday, 20th August 2024 at 11:00 am. The speaker will be Ms.Vibha Singh,

Journalist and Social Worker.

This session will be an excellent opportunity to voice your opinions, learn from
experts and contribute to a significant conversation on digital ethics and
cybercrime. The session will take place in the Mini Auditorium (Block No.

706). Students are directed to attend the session and avail the benefit.

Note : Regular lectures will be conducted on this day.

(Vice Principal) (I/C Principal)



